
 

 

 

 

The students who have been allotted admission into B.Tech. I 

year are hereby informed to wait for reporting in our college as 

the process is likely to get delayed due to Hon'ble Highcourt 

orders. The exact date of admission and related details will be 

posted on our website immediately after receiving instructions 

from Convenor APEAPCET. 

INCONVENIENCE is regretted. 
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